
5/6 Class Newsletter  

Term 2, 2018 
Dear Parents, 

Well, here we are at the beginning of Term 2 already. As you can see below we have a very busy term 
ahead! We have had a great start to the term and the students have been working very well! I would 

sincerely like to thank you and your child for your organisation in bringing back notices so efficiently. We 
no longer can accept verbal permission for excursions so it is important students have their 

permission slips signed and handed in prior to excursions. We understand this time of year can be 
expensive with the amount of excursions and incursions we are having, please see the office if you would 

like to set up a payment plan. 

Key Dates 



Aboriginal History & Colonisation 

 

Homework  

The Diary 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Attendance-  EVERY DAY COUNTS! 

 

 

 



 
 

Running around the Track                          
                        

Term 2 Rotations 

Health and Nutrition 

. 
 

Cyber Safety 

 

Sustainability 
 

 
Self and Social Awareness 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Winter Sport 

Cold 
weather  

months. If you have not already 
sent along a large box, your help in adding to our store would be 
appreciated. 
 

                                                                         

 



            Term 2 Timetable 

 Monday 
(9.00-9.50) 

Stem 

Tuesday (9.50-10.40) 
(11.10-12.00) 

Library 
Music 

Wednesday(1.50pm) 
(2.40pm) 

P.E 
LOTE 

Thursday 
(9.50am) 

ART 
 

Friday 
9:15am-10:40am 

11.10-12.50 

 
Interschool Sport 

Rotations 


